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TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY
USNRC' REGloN ,'; ;

CH ATTANOOGA. TENNESSEE 374ogTL ANTA. GEORGJ*t
400 Chestnut Street Tower II

October 30,198181 NOV p di m #s
Mr. James P. O'Reilly, Director p , 9
Office of Inspection and Enforcement i k

h/ f pU.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission q
tRegion II - Suite 3100 * *~j

NOVJ O 198fA ~II
~

101 Marietta Street
i @ " QgrenAtlanta, Georgia 30303

', 4S/Dear Mr. O'Reilly:
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OFFICEOFINSPECTIONANDENFORCEMENTBULLETIN80-20-RII:JPO8IU1d1
-519, -520, -521, -553, -554 - HARTSVILLE AND PHIPPS BEND NUCLEAR
PLANTS

TVA' submitted its first, second, third, and fourth interim responses
to the subject bulletin on September 12, 1980, February 10, June 15,
and August 14, 1981, respectively. This letter constitutes the
fifth interim response to the subject bulletin.

To date, none of the Westinghouse type W-2 switches have been
identified at the Hartsville or Phipps Bend Nuclear Plants. GE is
still awaiting information from other vendors and will transmit this
information to TVA upon receipt. We anticipate transmitting the
next report on or before January 29, 1982. If you have any
questions, please call Jim Domer at FTS 858-2725.

To the best of my knowledge, I declare the statements contained
herein are complete and true.

Very truly yours,-

TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY
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Mark R. Wi enburg

NuclearEndineer
\~

cc: Office of Inspection and Enforcement'

! U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Division of Reactor Operations Inspection

i Washington, DC 20555
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